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Hi Paul,
The State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Financial Assistance, has approved
$2,474,998 to Shasta County, Department of Resource Management, for the Shasta County
Drinking Water Drought Assistance Program.
In the coming days, you will receive a "welcome package" via email with further instructions.
The Program has an eligible start date of July 1, 2022, so you can start incurring costs for the
Program now. However, we can only process a request for reimbursement after Shasta
County has agreed to the terms and conditions of funding, which will be included in the email.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank You,
Mally Vue
Project Manager
Division of Financial Assistance
916-341-5827


